And let's stay in touch.

GEORGE CHRISTENSEN FEDERAL MEMBER FOR DAWSON Standing up for the north



A FINAL FAREWELL

Dear Friend.

As the federal election is likely to be called in the coming days I will be stepping down as your Federal Member for Dawson.

I wanted to share with you some of the great things we've achieved together over the past 11-plus years. There's a lot for us to be proud of.

Here's what we've accomplished for the Mackay region, for Bowen and the Whitsundays, and for Townsville and the Burdekin.

During my final parliamentary speech on Thursday last week I spoke about why I've chosen to step down, and what I regard as the most important issues for conservative Australians today. You're welcome to take a listen.

If you want to stay in touch beyond the election, click the button below.

KEEP IN TOUCH

I thank you once again for your support.

Yours truly,

George Christensen

George Christensen MP, Federal Member for Dawson

GEORGE CHRISTENSEN FEDERAL MEMBER FOR DAWSON Standing up for the north







Authorised by George Christensen MP

45 Victoria Street

Mackay QLD 4740

Australia

Unsubscribe